
Report on Fireless Cooking  

Classes 1 to 5 (Second Shift) 

In an effort to develop healthy eating habits among our 

children, the activity on “Fireless Cooking” was conducted 

on 20th April 2023.  

The teachers decided on the dishes each class would prepare and the    

children were informed about the required ingredients. The little chefs of   

Bishop’s were smartly dressed in their aprons and chef caps. Classes 1 and 

2 prepared tasty Chaat - a snack packed with yummy yet healthy ingredi-

ents, while classes 3 to 5 prepared delicious Club Sandwiches which were 

simple and easy.  

The event was conducted under the able guidance of the teachers and the 

children enjoyed themselves thoroughly.  



The activity helped in developing in our children, the 

basic skills of cooking and inculcated the habit of 

working independently and in an organised way.  

Overall it was a day of creativity and fun. 

Report by—Mrs Gloria Fernandes 


